Billy, Kyle

From:

Taylor, Kim

Sent:

Wednesday, November 06, 2019 2:23 PM

To:

wannrf@jea.com; Hall, Sherry; vinyht@jea.com

Cc:

Billy, Kyle; Peterson, Phillip; Rodda, Jeffrey; Parks, Brian; Reber, Heather

Subject:

RE: PUP Meeting

Good Afternoon,

I just wanted to follow up on our questions regarding the PUPs. Can you please give us a status update on when you anticipate we will get responses. Thank you.

Kim

Kim Taylor, CPA
Assistant Council Auditor
Council Auditor's Office/City of Jacksonville
Ph: (904) 255-5488
Fax (904) 255-5478

From: Reber, Heather

Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2019 3:13 PM

To: wannrf@jea.com; Hall, Sherry; vinyht@jea.com

Cc: Billy, Kyle; Taylor, Kim; Peterson, Phillip; Rodda, Jeffrey; Parks, Brian

Subject: PUP Meeting

Ryan, Sherry and Herschel,

Thank you all for coming over to meet with us today to discuss the Performance Unit Plan. Attached are our additional questions. Also included on the attachment are our initial concerns regarding the Performance Unit Plan.

Thank you, Heather Reber, C.P.A. Council Auditor's Office P: 255-5486